Por+t Alice ™\

Gateway to the Wild West Coast

Village of Port Alice
NOTICE
CLOSED MEETING

There will be a Closed Meetings held on:
Wednesday, February 14, 2024,
following the Regular Council Meeting

In the Council Chambers

RESOLUTION TO PROCEED TO CLOSED MEETING
THAT the meeting be closed to the public to consider matters pursuant to the following

sections of the Community Charter:

Section 90 (i) the receipt of advice that is subject to solicitor-client privilege, including
communications necessary for that purpose;

M\Mﬂ\« Date: February 12, 2024

Bonnie Dahyk, CAO\CFO




